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Ocean Network Express Releases 2022 Sustainability Report 

 

<28 July 2022, Singapore> Ocean Network Express (“ONE”) is pleased to announce the release of ONE’s 

Sustainability Report 2022. 

 

This is ONE’s 5th annual sustainability report which follows the standards set by the independent 

international organization Global Reporting Initiative (GRI), the world’s most widely used standards 

for sustainability reporting, as well as the principles of the United Nations Global Compact (UNGC).  

 

This year, ONE has additionally obtained limited assurance by PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP (“PwC”) for 

selected sustainability information assessed against the GRI’s Sustainability Reporting Standards 2020.  

 

The report reaffirms ONE’s position on sustainability, and their commitment to the 4 strategic priorities of 

environmental, social, governance and operational excellence. Details of their actions, along with key 

performance indicators from 1st January to 31st December 2021, are also outlined in this report. 

 

The Sustainability Report 2022 can be downloaded here. 

 

 

 

https://www.one-line.com/sites/g/files/lnzjqr776/files/2022-08/ONE_Sustainability%20Report%202022_290722_0.pdf

